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Site: Site Operator: Date:  

Seafield WWTW Veolia 14th May 2019 

WHAT is happening? 

In accordance with the site Odour Management Plan, Seafield WwTW site operators, Veolia, will be 

undertaking routine emptying and cleaning of the four storm water tanks shown below. Despite the 

forecast of onshore winds it is deemed appropriate to carry out the work now in order to mitigate 

against the risk of the sludge in the storm tanks becoming an odour risk in its own right.  The work 

has been reviewed through an Odour Risk Assessment process and notified to Scottish Water and 

regulators.  

WHY are we telling you? 

As part of our ongoing commitment to minimise any inconvenience associated with the operation 

of the treatment works, we recognise the need to maintain open communication with our 

neighbours. The storm water tanks are cleaned approximately 10 times per year and whilst this 

exercise is routine in nature we are providing this specific update due to the forecast onshore wind 

conditions. 

WHEN is this happening? 

Work is scheduled to commence on the morning of Thursday 16th May and Veolia shall endeavour 

to complete this work by Friday 17th May We shall inform stakeholders when this activity has been 

completed. 

WHERE is this happening? 

The four storm water tanks sit centrally within the treatment plant. 

 

WHO to contact: 

Stakeholder Development Manager 

bill.elliot@scottishwater.co.uk 

Scottish Water Contact Centre 

0800 0778778 

WEATHER forecast: 

The weather forecast, taken from 

http://www.yr.no/place/United_Kingdom/Scotland/Leith/long.html indicates that conditions are 

expected to be predominantly dry with an on shore wind on both the 16th and 17th 

 

 


